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Dear St. Celestine School Families,

Welcome back to a new calendar year. May your 2024 be filled with God’s blessings and

grace. May this be a year filled with joy.

Pre-registration for the 2024-2025 School Year for current families begins now. For

your convenience, please pre-register on-line using this

ink: https://stcelestineschool.org/register-current

Registration for new families begins January 28, 2024. Please mark that date on your

calendar because we will have an Open House immediately after the 11:00 am Mass. Families

are warmly invited to this Open House.

I do have a reminder regarding phones and electronic devices. Students should NOT

carry any personal electronic devices on their person while at school. They may be collected by

the homeroom teacher, and will be returned to the student by the teacher at the end of the school

day upon dismissal.  However, if the student does not turn in their personal electronic device, the

device will be taken, labeled, and kept in the school office until claimed by a parent or legal

guardian. Smart watches and other non-school electronic devices are NOT to be worn or used

during the school day. These items may also be collected by homeroom teachers if they are worn

by students, It is strongly advised that these devices be left at home. St. Celestine School is not

responsible for any lost, damaged or stolen personal electronic devices.

With Prayers, Gratitude and Blessings,

Sheila M. Klich

Principal

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1NMIOqClnVKL-Od7v7ibWA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRngDXvP0QuaHR0cHM6Ly9zdGNlbGVzdGluZXNjaG9vbC5vcmcvcmVnaXN0ZXItY3VycmVudFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZZ1vAp9lOZkZYlIcc2tsaWNoQHN0Y2VsZXN0aW5lc2Nob29sLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


Please join us for our monthly  

Pizza with the Principal 
Monday, January 29, 6:30-7:30pm in the annex 
 
All guardians and parents are welcome for a 
monthly gathering with Ms. Klich to meet and 
discuss all things St. Celestine! Pizza will be 
served! This is an adults only event. 
 

 
 
Please RSVP at this link  
https://forms.gle/4tGFmgVFjERgByP5A 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://forms.gle/4tGFmgVFjERgByP5A


LAST CHANCE SIGN UP!

Floor Hockey Registration Closes
Friday January 26th

All 1st-4th Graders are eligible
and encouraged to join!

CLICK HERE TO SIGN-UP

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a7PQxbWqpnKsJqNi8OEugN5lqctgF589luClzmbkAQw/viewform?edit_requested=true


Listen to Silver Stories!

A Girl Scout Gold Award Project
St. Celestine alumna Mikenna Doyle ‘21 created Silver 
Stories as her Gold Award project.  The Gold Award is 

the highest award that a Girl Scout can earn.  Silver 
Stories is a project to record the stories of seniors and 
veterans in the community to inspire all generations.  

Please enjoy the Silver Stories Podcast Series!

YouTube Channel Website


